
LAW AND ORDER REPORT FOR MARCH 2, 2018 

 

 On Monday, February 12th the Greenlawn Post 1244 members made a presentation to  

Capt. Lou Aguesta for his 50 years of service to the community and the Huntington Manor Fire Dept at  

their regular Dept meeting.    Lou has been through the ranks of the Dept at least twice in his career and  

held every elected office . 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Dennis Madden 

 


